
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 

October 25, 2011 
 

 
Members present: 
Ray Bonney, Richard Bairam (Turk), Jim Levesque, Bob Schroeder, Bob Worrell 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:35.  Ray motioned to approved the minutes from September 20th 
meeting, second by Bob Schroeder.  All in favor. 
 
The Committee went over the totals and had a brief discussion on single stream recycling. 
There was a discussion on the Council meeting and the policy.  The Committee still believes that the 
Council should have approved the “mandatory” recycling. 
 
Diane is waiting for more information to start the bids for the barrels. 
 
Jim motioned to adjourn at 7:45.  All in favor. 
 
 


